
February 22, 2017 

Flotilla 10-08 Report to Division 

Membership 

We are beginning 2017 with six active members and two retired 

members. We have two new applicants in process and eight REYR 

status.  

VE/PA  

We have three VE examiners.  Boating Safety class scheduled at Lake 

Waccamaw March 25, 2017 at Park Ranger Station on Bella Cola Drive. 

 

 

  

 


